
December is here, the last 
month of the year, and we 
have planned some fun, 
entertaining activities for 

everyone!  

Santa will be here on the 
morning of the 11th. Photos 
will also be taken for a fee of 
$5.00.  Be sure to fill out the 
form that was sent home in 
your child's folder if you 
would like your child’s pic-
ture taken with Santa.  Trim 
–A– Tree is for D1A, D1B, 
D2A, and D2B on  December 
3rd and 4th.  Please see 
your child’s classroom for 
times.  D3, PreK and the 
VPK class are going to per-
form a Holiday program on 
Dec 12th for everyone to 
enjoy. Specific information 
regarding these special 
events can be found on your 
child’s classroom parent 

board and in this newsletter.  
The children have been prac-
ticing hard...we hope to see 

you there! 

Thank you for your canned 
food donations last month!  
Together, we donated over 
300 cans to the Harry Cha-
pin Food Bank to help local 
families in need.. Congratu-
lations to D2B who collected 
the most cans and won the 
contest! They enjoyed a 

pizza party for their efforts. 

 

 

We will have the year end 
tax statements for everyone 

in January.  

 

We’d like to thank all the 
parents who have helped 
with our school functions 

and donations throughout 
the year. We greatly        

appreciate it!  

 

** Keep an eye out for info 

on our toy drive! 

 

Happy Holidays from our  

Wellington family to yours! 

 

Special points of interest: 

 December  3rd& 4th—Trim-A-

Tree 

 December 10th—Infants  Hot 

Chocolate & Cookies 

 December 11h—Santa Visits 

 December—12h Holiday   Pro-

gram 

 December 16th—Hanukkah 

Begins 

 December 24th– Wellington  

open all day 

 December 25th & 26th—
Wellington closed 

 December 31—Wellington  open 

all day 

 January 1st —Wellington Closed 

Infants 

Jingle Bells, Dreidel, Dreidel! 
This month’s theme is  
“Celebrations around the 
world”. We will be having hot 
chocolate and cookies on Dec. 
10th at 3pm so we hope to see 
everyone there! Infants would 
like to welcome our new friends 
Camden and Lucas to our class! 
Please remember to label all of 
your child's belongings. Any 
donations of toys, bouncers, etc 
are greatly appreciated. Our 
milestones this month are: 
Tessa is crawling, Trent and 
Jamari are pulling up to stand, 
and Izabella is taking steps! 
Please check your child's folder 
daily to take home any artwork 
and any important information. 
Happy Holidays and thank you 

for sharing your child with us! 

~Infant Teachers 

 

D1-A 

Happy Holidays! It’s the best 
time of the year! People are 
celebrating around the world. 
We will be learning about all of 
the special holidays. We will 
make lots of crafts and decora-
tions to celebrate the holiday 
season! We will learn about the 
colors red and green, the 
shapes cone and star. We will 
review the letters A-P and num-
bers 0-10. Please remember to 
dress your child appropriately 
for the weather and check your 
childs cubby for artwork, daily 
papers or any other necessities 
that they may need. Thank you 

for sharing your child with us. 

 

~Ms. Michelle & Ms. Vivian 

 

D1-B 

We can’t believe December 
is here already! We have a 
lot of awesome holiday pro-
jects lined up! Parents, 
please note that trim-a-tree 
will be Dec. 3rd at 3:30pm. 
Hope to see you there! It is a 
fun way to create a lasting 
memory! Please check the 
parent board for any special 
projects planned. Its going to 
be a busy month and a fun 
way to say farewell to 2014 
and Hello to 2015!! Thank 
you for sharing your child 

with us! 

 

~Ms. Lynsay & Ms. Nancy 
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D2– A 

Its hard to believe that 2014 is al-
most over! As we welcome the month 
of December we will be busy making 
lots of fun art projects and working on 
some exciting activities like food pro-
jects! We will also be learning about 
celebrations around the world! Please 
don't forget that December 4th is our 
Trim-A-Tree Party and December 11th  
Santa will be visiting our school!! We 
strongly encourage for all children to 
be in class before 9:00 am so they 
don't miss–out on morning learning 

activities. 

Merry Christmas Everyone and Happy 

New year!! 

 

~Ms. Maria & Ms. Heather  

D2-B 

We would like to welcome in the new 
month of December. Bells will ring 
and Christmas songs will sing. Our 
December theme is celebrations 
around the world. This month is full of 
fun and joy. We will have a Trim-A-
Tree on Dec. 4th at 2pm. Santa will 
be here on Dec. 11th for a fun visit. 
The kids and staff are very excited! 
This month we will learn about colors 
red and green, our shapes are star 
and cone, and its time to review the 
numbers 1-10. Please remember to 
label all of your childs belongings. 
Also, each child needs an extra set of 
clothes as well as a sheet and blan-

ket for their mat each day. 

 

~Ms. Jessica D & Ms. Jennifer 

 

D3  
He’s Making a list and checking it twice. 
Santa will arrive at Wellington on Decem-
ber 11th at 9am! December is one of our 
favorite months. We will be making lots of 
holiday crafts, cookies, hot chocolate and 
even real snow! We are so excited to be 
practicing our Christmas songs for our 
holiday program on Friday December 12 
at 3 pm! We are asking that you dress 
your child in a red shirt and blue jeans for 
this special program. Please remember to 
bring your video camera/ cameras as this 
program will be unforgettable! Thank you 

for sharing your child with us! 

 

~Ms. Cindy & Ms. Angela 

VPK 

In the month of December we will be 
talking about Celebrations around the 
world. We will be having a toy drive, 
please look at the parent board for 
more information. Our holiday pro-
gram will be on December 12th at 4 
pm. Children will wear the white shirts 
we decorated in class and either 
jeans or jean skirts. We will be review-
ing letters A-P and numbers 0-10. Our 
colors this month are green and red, 
and shapes are cone and star. We 
will be having a Polar Express party 
also this month. More information on 
that will be provided as the time be-
comes closer. From our VPK family to 
yours we want to wish you a Happy 
Holiday and Happy new Year. Thank 

you for sharing your child with us! 

 

~Your VPK Teachers 
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Pre-K 

This month we are learning about 
“celebrations around the world”. 
We will be reviewing letters A-P 
and numbers 0-10. Santa will be 
visiting Dec. 11th at 9am. Our 
Christmas program will beheld 
Dec. 12th at 3pm. Please remem-
ber to dress your child in a plain 
green, red, brown or white shirt 
with jeans. Also, please keep an 
eye on the parent board for  up 
coming classroom events. We 
hope everyone has a safe and 
Happy Holiday! Thank you for 

sharing your child with us! 

 

~Your Pre-K Teachers 

 


